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MASS TIMES: 
Saturday Vigil Mass                        5pm 
Sunday                           7:30, 9 & 11am  
Weekday and Saturday                    8am 
Rosary                                        7:30am 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
Saturday      3:30-4:45pm 

Friday                              after 8am Mass 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday                             3:30-4:45pm 

Sunday                              8:30-9:40am*  

Monday through Friday     7:30-7:50am 

If only one priest is available, 

confessions will end 10 minutes before 

Mass begins.  

SUMMER PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday                              Noon-4:30pm 

T,W,Th                           8:30am-4:30pm 

Friday               Closed 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
online giving), you can make donations by visiting our 
website or scanning the code on the right. You may also 
place donations in the basket passed by ushers at Mass.  

Special Collection: Care Fund 
Our Care Fund helps to meet the emergency needs of our parishioners 
and those in the wider community  

Sunday Hospitality & Archdiocesan Anniversary Book Sale 
Following Sunday Masses, all are invited to enjoy donuts and 
fellowship in Fr. Moorman Hall. If you are able, please help to serve, 
set up, or clean up! Turn to p. 4 for information about acquiring an 
archdiocesan anniversary commemorative book after Sunday Masses. 

HFYA Sunday Brunch 
After 9am Mass, young adults are invited to gather in the Nazareth 
House behind the church for brunch and a Gospel discussion. 

Aquinas Library Open 
The Aquinas Library at Holy Family Academy will be open following 
9am and 11am Mass. Stop by to check out a book! 

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
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TODAY AT HOLY FAMILY 

July 27th, 2025 
Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

https://hfcmn.org/
https://hfamn.org/
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Stay up-to-date on communications 
from Holy Family Church and 
Academy by following us on social 
media, signing up for Flocknote, and 
keeping an eye on our websites. 
Scan the QR codes below to learn 
more. Have questions? Email 
maria.brounstein@hfcmn.org. 

STAY CONNECTED 

BAPTISM 
Most baptisms are scheduled following 
the 11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am 
Mass on Saturday after parent 
preparation. Please contact 
staff@hfcmn.org to learn more. 

PARISH OFFICE  

MATRIMONY 
Interested in having your wedding at 
Holy Family parish? Weddings of 
parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance for proper 
spiritual preparation. Contact 
staff@hfcmn.org for more information. 

OTHER SACRAMENTS 
For information on reconciliation and 
first Holy Communion for children, 
please contact Linda Wandrei: 
Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org. For 
information about Confirmation, email 
Jonathan@hfcmn.org. 

FUNDAMENTALS OF CATHOLICISM: 
OCIA 
Interested in entering the Catholic 
Church or learning more about the faith? 
Email frm@hfcmn.org. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Contact the parish office as soon as 
possible if you or a loved one is in need 
of Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites. 

Cover Art: “Saint Ignatius of Loyola, 

praying towards the left with a 

crucifix, a rosary, a book, and a skull 

on the table in front of him ” by Lucas 

Vorsterman via Wikimedia Commons 

IN GRATITUDE FOR THE WISDOM OF MY BROTHERS  

IN THE PRESBYTERATE: PART II 

Fr. Steve Ulrick was my fir st pastor  and taught me the very practical 
tip of having a thesis statement for homilies: “try to distill the homily 
down to one sentence.”  

Fr. Michael Miller while in seminary said, “Read the Vatican II 
documents—everyone is quoting this or that passage.” So, in my third 
year of seminary I read all the conciliar and post conciliar documents.  

When St. Agnes High School was going through monetary troubles, Fr. 
John Ubel let parents and alumni know what needed to happen 
financially. The people of God stepped up and donated over two million 
dollars. The difficulties we face as pastors are not just ours to handle by 
ourselves; the faithful must know they have a share in solving the 
problems in our parishes.  

Fr. Robert Altier told me, “I don’t always have to give advice when 
hearing Confessions. Christ can actually do something in the sacrament.” 

I had the honor of being the first associate to Bishop John LeVoir, a man 
who exemplified abandonment to Divine Providence. 

Monsignor George Welzbacher, known and loved here at Holy 
Family, is a man of humility and brilliance with a great love of 
knowledge. I found him constantly reading and learned much from his 
insights into history, culture, literature, and theology. I was one of 
several priests who would watch movies with Monsignor Welzbacher. 
Despite his refinement he admitted, “Mark, I must admit I enjoy a little 
gratuitous violence from time to time, as I am wont.” 

The late Fr. Frank Kittock modeled teaching lay leadership and inviting 
parishioners into true stewardship.  

Fr. Thomas Dufner exemplifies the ability to see the potential in 
parishes and to lovingly and positively put into practice what the Lord 
said: “The truth will set you free” (John 8:32). 

Monsignor Richard Schuler helped me see that Church authority, 
canon law, and general instructions, etc., are about mutual rights and 
responsibilities. A member of the hierarchy once asked him, “Dick, when 
are you going to turn your altar around?” To which he responded, “When 
you can show me in a document from Rome where it says I must.” 

I heard that Archbishop John Roach would ask priests who were 
departing from the ministry, “When did you stop praying?” Prayer is 
indispensable for the survival of one’s priestly vocation. 

Archbishop Harry Flynn taught me that who you hire is important. He 
helped bring about great and needed improvements in our archdiocese 
and seminary.  

Last but not least, Archbishop Bernard Hebda brought to life the sensus 
fidei fidelium during the 2022 synod and gave his flock inspired goals 
that in my opinion are the best things to have happened to our 
archdiocese. 

I am privileged to serve the Church alongside these and many other 
faithful priests. Please always remember to pray for me and my brother 
priests in the archdiocese. 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
Fr. Mark Moriarty 
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Save the Date 
Get ready for a weekend of community, faith, and fun in support of Holy 
Family parish on September 6-7, 2025! Our  annual Fall Festival 
features food, carnival games, bingo, a silent auction, cash raffle, used 
book sale and more—we can’t wait to see you there! The school field is 
currently being re-turfed, so this year's fall festival will take place at 
Holy Family Church! Check out the festival webpage for more 
information.   

Used Book Sale 
Start sorting your used books for the festival book sale! Books may be 
brought to the church office during business hours beginning August 4.  

Chance Baskets 
HFA families, be on the lookout for your class categories for this year's 
chance baskets (also available on the festival website). Donations 
brought to back-to-school night get a drink voucher for the festival! 

Cash Raffle 
A significant part of the fundraising effort of the fall festival comes from 
the cash raffle. Each family will have an envelope of raffle tickets to 
pick up after mass beginning August 2. Sell them and return ticket stubs 
with funds in time for the raffle drawing at the festival-- $7,500 in prizes 
will be given out! The first 50 parishioners to return their ticket packs 
will get a drink voucher to redeem at the festival. 

Bake-Off 
Calling ALL BAKERS and SWEET-TREAT MAKERS! 
In conjunction with the Fall Festival, get ready for some friendly 
competition at the First Annual HFC Bake-Off!!! Start brainstorming for 
what to make with the theme of: Oreos (Fr. Moriarty’s favorite) or 
Peanut butter & Banana (Fr. Brent’s favorite). 

Produce a homemade baked item incorporating this theme as best you 
can. Appearance, taste, and creativity adhering to the theme will be the 
criteria for first, second, and third place prizes. A $5.00 entry fee will be 
collected and distributed to the winners. Rules, guidelines, and 
registration will be forthcoming. 

If you’re not interested in participating in the bake-off, we would 
certainly appreciate your sweet-treat-making talent to sell goods at the 
festival. Look out for details of how you can participate and sign up. 
Thank you, in advance, for your support and participation! 

Sponsorships & Item Donations 
We will be accepting donations of auction baskets in August. Stay tuned 
for more information. Are you or your business able to help sponsor this 
year's festival? Sponsors are eligible for advertisement through our 
printed materials as well as with signage at the festival. Learn more on 
the festival webpage. 

Volunteer 
The Fall Festival is in need of helpers to stuff raffle tickets on July 31st. 
Contact Elizabeth Hessian at jejhessfam@yahoo.com for more info. 

This year's mini donut stand will be parishioner-run. If you would like to 
be a lead, please email carrie.havlicek@hfcmn.org.   

To learn more about this year’s festival, visit  
https://hfcmn.org/fall-festival. 

FALL FESTIVAL 2025 HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

Smoker Poker | August 22 
Men are invited to Smoker Poker: 
our annual school 
fundraiser featuring 
dinner, bourbon, poker, 
and cigars. Sponsorship 
opportunities and VIP 
tickets available. Tickets 
are $125! Reserve your place or 
donate today at  
https://hfcmn.org/smoker-poker-
registration. 

CELEBRATING 175 YEARS OF 

ARCHDIOCESAN HISTORY 

The Archdiocese of Saint Paul and 

Minneapolis and Editions de Signe 

have produced a book to celebrate 

the 175th anniversary of the 

Archdiocese. The book, “In 

Everything, Give Thanks,” is a 500+ 

page book with a history of the 

archdiocese and beautiful pictures of 

each parish, along with each parish’s 

history.  

Continuing this weekend, a limited 

number of these beautiful books will 

be available for a suggested donation 

of $30 in Fr. Moorman Hall after 

Sunday Masses. Donations can be 

made by cash or online. If you would 

like to acquire a copy outside of 

Sunday Mass hours, please contact 

staff@hfcmn.org.  

High School Youth Group | 
Wednesdays, 6:30-8:30pm, 
Nazareth House 
High school aged youth are invited to 
gather for youth group on 
Wednesdays. The evening officially 
starts at 6:30pm with pizza for dinner, 
but come as early as 3:45 to hang out, 
play games, and eat snacks. Bring a 
friend! Visit https://hfcmn.org/high-
school-youth-ministry for  dates. 

YOUTH GROUP 

https://hfcmn.org/high-school-youth-ministry
https://hfcmn.org/high-school-youth-ministry
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Come and adore 
Christ in Holy 
Family’s 
perpetual 
adoration chapel! 
Entrance to the 
chapel is on the 
west side of the 
sanctuary end of 
the Church.    

We need 
Adorers!  
Go online to  

www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-
adoration to sign up to be a 
substitute or to take one of the 
hours listed below. 
Contact Mike Zwack with 
questions: 612.710.5007 

 
Tues: 8-9pm 
Fri: 1-2am 

Sat:  9-10am, 10-
11am, 11pm-midnight 
Sun: 5-6am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Holy Family Academy is 
hiring several staff 
positions for the 2025-26 
school year: 

 Kindergarten Teacher 

 Middle School Math Teacher 

 Level II CGS Catechist 

 Exceptional Learning 
Interventionist 

 Lunchroom Assistant 

To learn more, email 
kevin.mccaffrey@hfamn.org  
or visit 
https://hfamn.org/employment. 

WEDDING BANNS 

John Pilon & AnneMarie Ingalls 

NOW HIRING 

EXTREME FAITH CAMP 2025 

GET TO KNOW THE COMBONI MISSIONARY SISTERS 

Next weekend, August 2-3, our Parish will welcome the Comboni 
Missionary Sisters, an international missionary community founded in 
1872 by Saint Daniel Comboni, the first Catholic Bishop of the 
Vicariate of Central Africa of his time. The Comboni Missionary 
Sisters are particularly committed to evangelization and empowering 
women through education. They serve in 34 countries throughout the 
world. Thank you in advance for generously supporting the sisters’ 
work!  

Last week, nearly 70 young people from Holy Family attended 
Extreme Faith Camp at Trinity Woods in Trego, WI. Those of high 
school and college age ministered to our Middle Schoolers for a week 
of outdoor activities, Mass, Eucharistic Adoration, small group 
sessions, and talks. 

http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration
http://www.hfcmn.org/eucharistic-adoration


Patti Doran †  

John Rosenthal 

To request prayers, go to:  
www.hfcmn.org/prayer-requests.  
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St. Joseph’s Business Guild Info Meetings 
St. Joseph’s Business Guild makes it easy to network with 
Catholic business owners, workers, entrepreneurs, nonprofits, 
and mentors to gain contacts and knowledge. Learn more at 
one of the Guild’s upcoming meetings: July 29 or 31 at 1983 
Dayton Avenue, St. Paul. Learn more at  
https://www.sjbusinessguild.com/. 

Confirmation Classes for Persons with Disabilities | August 2, 
16, 9:30-11:30am 
Disabled persons over age 14 and their caretakers are invited to attend 
these classes at the Church of St. Richard in Richfield in preparation for 
the Sacrament of Confirmation (Sept. 14). Registration Opens August 
2nd. Keep an eye on the archdiocese website for details! 

Seminary Information Night | August 14, 5-8pm 
The Seminary Information Night is for Catholic junior and 
senior high school men and their parents who would like to 
learn more about Saint John Vianney College Seminary. The 
event, sponsored by the Archdiocese of St. Paul and 
Minneapolis Office of Vocations, will begin with 5 p.m. Mass, 
followed by dinner, informational program and tour.  Register here: 
https://www.10000vocations.org/assumption.html. 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

If you suspect abuse or if a person is 
in imminent danger, always call 911 
first. To report abuse to the 
archdiocese, visit: https://
www.archspm.org/. 

Sat. July 26, 5:00pm……………………………………….Mark Heinz 
Sun. July 27, 7:30am……………………………………….The Parish 
Sun. July 27, 9:00am……………………………………..Ryan Cooley 
Sun. July 27, 11:00am………………………….Paul & Kathleen Fink 
Mon. July 28, 8:00am……………………………..….Julie Leighton †  
Tues. July 29, 8:00am….…Madison † , Kaylee † , Xana † , & Ethan †  
Wed. July 30, 8:00am………………....Bishop Sebastian Thekethecheril 
Thurs. July 31, 8:00am………………………….....The Conser Family 
Fri. Aug. 1, 8:00am……………………….……………..Patti Doran †  
Sat. Aug. 2, 8:00am……………………………………..Doran Family 
Sat. Aug. 2, 5:00pm……………………………….Sue Murphy Family 
Sun. Aug. 3, 7:30am……………………………………......The Parish 
Sun. Aug. 3, 9:00am………………....The Intentions of Michael Bauer 
Sun. Aug. 3, 11:00am…………………………………...Aidan Longtin 

. 

To request prayer for yourself or a loved one, please visit  
hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: 
Even when the special collection goes 
to another organization, please fill out 
all checks to “Holy Family Catholic 
Church” with the name of the special 
collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check 
to the organization.  

Next Week’s Special Collection: 
Comboni Missionary Sisters 

SUNDAY STEWARDSHIP 

JUNE 30-JULY 6 CONTRIBUTIONS  

Weekly Giving: $16,731.85 
Sunday Plate: $1,517.77 
Total: $18,249.62 

Special Collection—Care Fund: 
$458.47 

Need some extra help to 
participate in the Mass? 
Please see an usher to access 
our guest WiFi and then visit 
the hyperlink below for instructions 
onusing the Listen Everywhere app: 
https://hfcmn.org/listen-
everywhere 

HEARING HELP 

REPORT ABUSE 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

FR. MORIARTY’S PORTUGAL PILGRIMAGE:  

ONE MORE MONTH TO REGISTER 

Registration for Fr. Moriarty’s Portugal Pilgrimage 

closes in one month! Don’t miss your chance to reserve 

a place on this amazing trip to Fatima, Lisbon, and the 

island of Madeira October 13-21, 2025. For more 

information and to register, visit  

https://stcharlespilgrimages.com/barnes-moriarty. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

JULY 7-13 CONTRIBUTIONS  

Weekly Giving: $24,712.10 
Sunday Plate: $1,092.67 
Total: $25,804.77 

Special Collection—Care Fund: 
$729.10 


